

Title I Program

Norwood Public Schools

Date					

Dear Title I Parent,

In order to comply with the regulations of the Title I program, we are mandated to complete Title I Compacts. A compact is a promise between teachers, students, and parents of our program. The individual promises of the program are listed on the compact enclosed in this envelope. Please read this compact with your child. It is necessary for both of you to sign the form and return it to your child's Title I or classroom teacher.

We, as the Norwood Public Schools and Title I staff, promise to provide the best educational setting for your child, fostering a caring environment. Within that environment, your child will be encouraged to grow to potential. This growth will flourish under the direction and love of all of us as we work together toward our common goal.

Thank you for your support

The Title I Program and Staff.